<u>Internal Board Policies - Board Members</u>

Retirement

It shall be the policy of Minden Public Schools that retiring members of the Board of Education shall be appropriately recognized and thanked for the service which they have rendered to the schools and to the community.

When a Board member is retiring from service, the President of the Board of Education will direct that preparation be made for any presentation or award which will be made at the final meeting attended by the retiring Board member.

Date of Adoption: December 15, 2009
Date Reaffirmed: March 8, 2021